From: Francois Iverne! |

Sent: 11 September 2018 18:21
To: Planning SN
ce: Agnes Poiric [

Subject: 2018/4276/T

Hello Sir/madam

It has come to my attention that there was an application to suppress a tree at this address. We
strongly oppose this and can’t see any reason in doing so. We need more greenery in the area, not
less!

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very best

Frangois



